



East Woodhay Road, Harestock, Winchester, Hants SO22 6JJ Tel: 01962 880073 Fax: 01962 883667

admin@beaufort.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss S Hearle

September 2016

**Dear Parents** 

## Sponsorship for School Kits

At The Henry Beaufort School I am delighted to report our current success in sports competitions, especially in football, where both our boys and girls teams have grown and are proving to be a force to be reckoned with. We are County Champions in U13 and U14 Girls and District Cup Winners in U13 & U15 Girls and U16 Boys. We also entered teams into the English Schools National Cup competition.

Netball is growing in confidence and play in the Eastleigh and Winchester League we are also exploring the opportunity of completing a 'Netball Tour' in 2017. Rugby continues to improve and we have teams in all age groups competing in the District League and also competing in the RFU Hampshire Competitions. We had a Sports Award Evening in June 2016 with guest speaker Peter Waterfield and it was an excellent opportunity to recognise and reward the success of some many students.

This is testament not only to the effort of my colleagues within the PE department but also to the effort and commitment that the pupils put into our extra-curricular clubs. Parents must also get a special mention as they are always on the side line cheering on and supporting the variety of teams and offering continual support to their children's involvement.

I am currently looking for sponsorship for team kits from local companies to give our school a more professional image when they are in competition representing us. A number of our kits are a few years old and missing shirts! We are particularly looking to get a Netball Kit and Athletics running shirts.

The students are proud to represent our school and we are proud of them, and we feel it is important for this pride to be reflected in the students' kits.

If you feel you are able to sponsor a kit please contact me at school (<a href="mailto:emma.colebourn@staff.beaufort.hants.sch.uk">emma.colebourn@staff.beaufort.hants.sch.uk</a>). I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Miss Colebourn

Curriculum Leader of PE













